
EAGLE LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOC. 

As a result of the July 15, 1971 hearing at Schoon Lake 
it is recommended that all residents of Eagle Lake wo do 
not want the present Route 73 widened to the determent 
(and possible destruction) of the present residences and 
cottages along the road should write to: 

Mr. Frank J. Fuller, Regional Director of Transport­
ation 

New York State Dept. of Transportation 
50 Wolfe Road 
Albany, New York 12205 

and state that they wish to keep Eagle Lake and Route 73 
as it is and that the new road should follow segment 5 on 
new location about one-half mile south of the present road. 

All letters should be filed with the Department 
by July 29, 1971. 

Alfred E. Runge, 
Pres:Ldent 
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